
Delegation visit our laboratory from NERCITA 

 

Delegation is visiting our laboratory from NECITA (The National Engineering Research 

Center for Information Technology in Agriculture) on Dec.21 with dean deputy of Jilin 

University.  Please explain your own activities and our research activities when you meet 

them (around 11:00 a.m.). Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

  


